Sample text to patients identified with Long Covid-19 

Dear , 

We have some exciting news to share! On Fri 24-09-2021 at 2 pm the practice will hold its first Video Group Clinic. It will be fully dedicated to patients who suffer long term effects of Covid19.
To learn more about Video group Clinics please follow the link below.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bNFhYSp6WDU
If you are interested to join this session, please reply 'Interested'.

